
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
 

Media Advisory: Provincial Telepathology Network Announcement  

 

July 7, 2016 (Gander, NL): The Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health Information (NLCHI) will 

announce the establishment of the Provincial Telepathology Network tomorrow (Friday, July 8) at the 

James Paton Memorial Health Centre, Gander at 10:30 a.m. 

The Honourable John Haggie, Minister of Health and Community Services will be in attendance, as well 

as representatives from NLCHI, Canada Health Infoway and GE Healthcare Canada.  
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For more information contact: 

Jennifer Lawlor, Director of Communications    
NL Centre for Health Information     
(709) 631-0995       
jennifer.lawlor@nlchi.nl.ca     

 
About the NL Centre for Health Information (NLCHI) 
NLCHI provides quality information to health professionals, the public, researchers and health system 
decision-makers. Through collaboration with the health system, NLCHI supports the development of 
data and technical standards, maintains key health databases, prepares and distributes health reports, 
and supports and carries out applied health research, evaluations and analytics. NLCHI’s mandate also 
includes the development and implementation of a confidential and secure provincial electronic health 
record, including the change management required to support adoption by end user clinicians. More 
information can be found at www.nlchi.nl.ca. 
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